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June 21, 2018

On June 12", 2018, the Illinois Law Enforcement Alarm System (ILEAS) submitted the online training
course titled “IDPH Naloxone First Responder Training” to the Illinois Department of Public Health. After
review, IDPH confirms that this online course meets the training development and delivery
requirements agreed upon with ILEAS pertaining to the grant Empowering and Equipping Law
Enforcement and Communities in Rural lllinois to Reduce Opioid Overdose effective October 1%, 2017.

Respectively,

Heidi Clark, MPH
Division Chief, Health Data and Policy
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